Letter: Multi-denominational
support for Bread & Broth

To the community,

Thanks to a generous donor, Temple Bat Yam hosted the Aug. 14
Bread & Broth Monday meal at St. Theresa Grace Hall.

B&B, a nonprofit, all volunteer organization, began feeding
the needy of the South Shore community in 1989 as a multi-
denominational food outreach program. Throughout the past 28
years, volunteers of all faiths have supported the B&B program
and Temple Bat Yam’s Adopt a Day of Nourishment dinner is a
testament to the continuing support of all faiths in feeding
the hungry of our community.

Joining the B&B volunteers at the Temple Bat Yam’s AAD dinner
were Shelly Zimbler, Julia Schwadron, and Ed and Debra Day.
B&B always looks forward to the help the sponsor volunteer
crew members provide at the dinners.

For three hours, the volunteers are packing food giveaway
bags, setting up the dessert and drink table, serving the
dinner guests, cleaning and putting away tables and chairs and
doing all of the necessary chores to feed the 90 to 100 plus
dinner guests.

“It gave me a ton of pleasure to meet members of my community
and to help serve folks in need,” commented Julia Schwadron.
“It made it even better to do it on my birthday.”

Such is the dedication of many generous volunteers who provide
incredible service and give back to our vulnerable neighbors.
B&B thanks Temple Bat Yam and the sponsor crew members who
volunteered their time to better the lives of others.

To partner with B&B as a donor or sponsor, contact me at
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530.542.2876 or carolsgerard@aol.com.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth



